Somerville High School Music Boosters Association

222 Davenport Street, Somerville, NJ 08876

Dear Parent/Guardian:

The annual uniform usage fee is due on September 27, 2019. This fee covers the financial burden of maintaining inventory and replacing marching band uniforms that have been damaged or worn. Additionally, your band student will be given one pair of gloves. If they lose the pair of gloves they are initially provided, SHSMBA has a small inventory of gently used gloves that can be given to them for free (while supplies last) or a replacement pair can be purchased for \$5.00.

The usage fee for 2019 is \$25.00 per band member.

Please make your check payable to SHSMBA and return it with the bottom portion of this form completed to Mr. K., the Drum Majors, or you can mail it to:

SHSMBA (Uniform Fee) 222 Davenport Street Somerville, NJ 08876

If you have any questions, please contact Daniela Taylor at (908) 642-3757 or via email at taylor_1995@yahoo.com.

Thank you,

Somerville High School Music Boosters Association

2019 Uniform Fee

Please make \$25.00 check payable to SHSMBA

Student Name:			
Section:			